
 

Colin Cox 
President, Great Northern Football League 
PO Box 877 
GERALDTON  WA  6531 

2 April 2014 

Dear Colin 

Lights at Wonthella Oval 

Football West is pleased to provide this letter of support for the submission to install 
500 lux lights at Wonthella Oval which is the premier playing arena in the Midwest for 
the Great Northern Football League. 

We understand the submission is in its final stages with the City of Greater Geraldton, 
Department of Sport & Recreation, AFL and the Midwest Development Commissions 
accessing Royalty for regions funding. 

We understand that there is no accountability to football users in showing interest in 
holding exhibition or pre-season night matches in the Midwest to promote our code and 
we believe that 500 lux lights would be suitable for many standards of match. 

We fully support the GNFL in its application. 

Yours sincerely, 

Keith Wood 
General Manager, Competitions & Operations 

 


